From: S. Sundar Kumar Iyer <sskiyer@yahoo.com>
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Dear Gautam,

Please find attached the yearly report from V.A.R.U.N.

They have prepared two reports for the schools in two

villages.

The proposal for new centres is being translated at

the moment.  Once they get translated, it will be

mailed to you.  I anticipate this to get done in a day

or two.

Thanks to Kameshwari for promptly helping out with the

translation and to Bhaskaran for scanning the list of

students at the two schools.

I must also thank the SV team for facilitating the

project evaluation.

With regards

S.K.I.
